
Dear CTSA Students, 

 

We need your help to make UCI better! The campus sponsors the University of California Undergraduate 

Experience Survey (UCUES) every other year. Your insights about academic advising, classes, and campus 

programs will let us know where changes are needed. 

 

To complete the survey, use this link http://ucal.us/ucuesuci and log in with your UCInetID.  For more 

information, go to http://assessment.uci.edu/ucues. 

 

Complete the survey by May 16th and you’ll be entered into drawings for: 

 

$10 gift card to Starbucks or In-N-Out Burger 

 

$25 Amazon.com e-gift card 

 

$100 gift card to your choice of: UCI Bookstore, Amazon.com, Target, Trader Joe’s and many other 

places! 

 

Don’t miss out on a chance to win these wonderful prizes! 

 

Sincerely, 

Amy Kim 

Director of Student Affairs 


